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1.0 DEPARTMENT 0F CIVIL AVIATION

The Department of Civil Aviation (DCA) currently acts as bath a
regulatory body and aiea as the manager of the nation's airports.
However, legisiation ie planned that whioh wiii allow for the
corporatization of the 12 major airports in the country. The
nominated Chairmain of the government owned corporation which
wiii manage the airports i. Tan Sri Bashi Ismail vho vas formerly
Chairman cf Bank Bumiputera, the nation's second iargest commer-
cial bank. There are tva principal contenders to, serve as
operators cf the airports. Thes. are the British Airport
Authority and a joint venture betvesn Lockheed and local telecom-
munications company, Sapura Holdings.

The nsv corporation, probably ta be called the Airport Management
Corporation (AMC), is due to take over responsibility for the
major airports on 12th January, 1991.

DCA wiii romain as mainly a regulatory body ta b. knovn as Kaval
Solia. In this roi. it wiii attend ta security matters and com-
mon user noods at the airports and viii retain the old DCA divi-
sions of Airport Dovelopment, Engineering, Fiight Operations, Air
Traffic Services, Aeronautioal Communications, Pire Safety and
Rescue, and Security. Kawal Selia viii .tili have responsibiiity
for the management of smallsr rural airportu.

With the corporatization cf DCA, the feasibiiity of airport ex-
pansion projectu should b. sorutinized mors olosely minas most
projeots vili b. funded f rom ths corporation'. ovn sources.
Hovover there may b. exceptions ta this in cases where the
Government contributes funding ini the naze of commun ity bensfit
or whsre it wishes ta provide botter air services as an indue-
ment to industry ta locate in certain areas.

The Fiight Operations Division in made up of thres separats
unit., nameiy Air Vorthine.s Unit, Calibration Unit and Licensing
Unit. The funotione of the Air Vorthiness Unit are as foliows:

i) ta conduot oxaminations and to issue the necessary licences
for ai2!oraf t engineers

~ii) to approv. specifioation on engineering soheduis for
aireraf t

iii) ta inspeot airoraf t aud operator's engineering net up; and
iv) ta conduot aircraf t accident investigations


